

July 24, 2013

NT Energy #206 5102 50th Ave. Yellowknife NT X1A 3S8

Attn: Mr. Andrew Stewart, Manager, Business Development

Dear Mr. Stewart,

Re: Termination of the Deze Environmental Assessment

Thank you for your letter of July 12th, 2013 regarding the Taltson Hydro Expansion Project. Based on your request, the Review Board has approved terminating the environmental assessment of the Deze Energy Corp. Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project (EA0708-007).

The Review Board will remain open to using relevant information from the public record of the Deze environmental assessment in any future environmental assessments as appropriate.

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrlich

Manger of Environmental Impact Assessment